
RCW 90.42.110  Water banking—Application to transfer water 
rights.  (1) The department, with the consent of the water right 
holder, may identify trust water rights for administration for water 
banking purposes, including trust water rights established before May 
7, 2003.

(2) An application to transfer a water right to the trust water 
[rights] program shall be reviewed under RCW 90.03.380 at the time the 
water right is transferred to the trust water [rights] program for 
administration for water banking purposes, and notice of the 
application shall be published by the applicant as provided under RCW 
90.03.280. The application must indicate the reach or reaches of the 
stream where the trust water right will be established before the 
transfer of the water right or portion thereof from the trust water 
[rights] program, and identify reasonably foreseeable future temporary 
or permanent beneficial uses for which the water right or portion 
thereof may be used by a third party upon transfer from the trust 
water right[s] program. In the event the future place of use, period 
of use, or other elements of the water right are not specifically 
identified at the time of the transfer into the trust water [rights] 
program, another review under RCW 90.03.380 will be necessary at the 
time of a proposed transfer from the trust water [rights] program. 
[2003 c 144 § 3.]

Effective date—2003 c 144: See note following RCW 90.42.005.
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